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May 17, 2010

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Common Carrier Bureau

The accompanying material issued on behalf of the FairPoint Telephone Companies (FairPoint) is
submitted in compliance with the Federal Communications Commission’s Tariff Review Plan (TRP)
requirements outlined in DA10-505 and DA10-506 2010 TRP. Notice released March 31, 2010.

In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.2(a)(3) of the Commission’s Rules, the FCC
Registration Numbers of the applicable FairPoint companies are Northern New England Telephone
Operations LLC, 0016-0226-18, and Telephone Operating Company of Vermont LLC, 0017-5513-59.

All correspondence and inquiries regarding this submission should be addressed to Barbara Galardo,
Director of Costs and Access Tariffs, FairPoint Communications, 1 Davis Farm Road, Portland,
Maine, 04103, phone (207) 648-3022.

Sincerely,

Michael T. Skrivan,
Vice President of Regulatory

Attachments: Description and Justification
Tariff Review Plan



